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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From: Bill Leonard, CCC representative 
 
Subject:    Proposed revision to instructions 6.2.2.9.2, “Two or More Parts,” 6.14.2.7.2, 

“Two or More Parts,” 6.27.2.3, “Two or More Parts,” and 6.28.2.3, “Two or 
More Parts” 

 

CCC thanks the Music Working Group for their work in preparing these revisions to chapter 6 
instructions on two or more parts.  CCC agrees with the revisions. 
 
 


